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Craig, Sondra

From: Bonnie Pickett <bonnipic@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 2:35 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: South Branch library building

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I am writing to protest against the mayor's action to keep the South Branch Library Building a 
historic landmark. Preservation of the things that make La Crosse special is vital. Bonnie 
Pickett, 622 Bennora Lee Court, La Crosse, WI 
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